
 Year 3 

This week in year 3 we have been feeling very festive!  
We have been very creative making photo frames, 
calendars and Christmas cards.  It has been extremely fun 
as well as very messy.   We also walked up to Bridge Site 
on Wednesday to watch the year 4 and 5 children 
perform their Christmas production: A Christmas Carol.  
They were brilliant and we all enjoyed the festive songs. 

  

We have also been making things for our new topic next 
term.  Our new topic is called ‘The Gift of the Nile’ and 
we will be learning about the Romans and Egyptians.  We 
have made mosaics and Roman shields as well as Roman 
numerals and hieroglyphics.  It has made us very excited 
to begin our new topic in January. 

  

  


